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Thursday 24th April 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As you may be aware, Miss Gobell was recently unwell and absent from school.  As a result 

of this, she now requires surgery which is being undertaken today, followed by an 

anticipated two week recovery period. 

During Miss Gobell’s absence, the School will be very ably led by Miss Baker, supported by 

Dr. Wilce-Cordner and the Senior Leadership Team.   

We send Miss Gobell our best wishes for a speedy recovery. 

With kind regards,  

 

Mrs. A Cornall 

Chair of Governors  


